
 

 

LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 

 

6th August, 2008 

 

Application for Premises Licence - 31/33 Gladstone Street 

 

 

NOTE – Prior to the meeting an agreement was reached between Durham Constabulary and Mr. 

Saffari regarding the use of CCTV; last orders being taken 15 minutes before closing times to 

include relevant signage; and an incident/log book to be kept on the premises to record any 

incidents of disorder/violence.  As a consequence of these discussions, Durham Constabulary 

withdrew their representations and a Hearing was no longer required.  


